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Today in the Huffington Post, AAF President Douglas Holtz-Eakin writes on the the importance of real and 
visible trade enforcement. Please see an excerpt below.

“Clearly, any potential import restrictions should be weighed against the risk of legal challenges and potential 
impact on U.S. consumers. But we have reached a crucial juncture for the future of U.S. trade agreements and 
the strategic and economic benefits that flow from them. It is important to fight the forces of pure protectionism, 
but not at the expense of fairly enforcing those agreements that are already in place.”

Click here to read the full op-ed.
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https://www.huffingtonpost.com/entry/restoring-faith-in-global-trade_us_5a37ca27e4b02bd1c8c60890

